
COUNCILLORS’ ANNUAL REPORTS 2016 - 2017

Councillor: Cllr Tariq Hussain

Ward: Great Horton

Party:  Labour

Date Elected:   7 May 2015

Basic: £13,463.16 

Special Responsibility: £5,142.97

Other Allowances: £571.64 (West Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Authority)

Positions held: 

Bradford South Area Committee (DCh)
Housing and Non-Domestic Rates Appeals Panel (DCh)
Corporate Overview and Scrutiny Committee (Alt)
Health & Social Care Overview and Scrutiny Committee (Alt)
Miscellaneous Licences Panel (Alt) 
Employee Appeals Panel
Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Panel

How many neighbourhood forums have you attended?
(Please state a number and not all)

100% 

Other meetings/bodies which you regularly attend: (e.g. School governing bodies 
outside bodies etc.)

 Council of Governors NHST (BRI)
 Chair of Friends of Brackenhill Park 
 West Yorkshire Police & Crime  Commissioner Panel
 Deputy Chair of Bradford South Area Committee
 Street Surgery (once a month)
 Static Surgery (once month)

My priorities for the past year were (May 2016 to May 2017)

To be accessible and available to all my constituents and to do my best to help them when 
they need me.

To make Great Horton Ward a safer place to live and to have an input in making Bradford 
and the district a place of choice.  



My priorities for the coming year (May 2017 to May 2018) are:
(Please list or describe your priorities or targets as a Councillor for the coming year)

To work hard for my constituents and support them with issues they have.

Work with the Authority and other agencies to reduce Crime and Anti-Social Behaviour in the 
area.

Support local community groups who are trying to do positive things in the community in 
spite of a lack of funding.

In consultation with local residents to improve Brackenhill Park

To reduce littering and fly-tipping in the area

What I have achieved in the past year (May 2016 to May 2017)
(Please list or describe some of your activities as a Councillor and what you see as 
your key achievements)

Helping constituents is one of the most rewarding parts of the role of being a councillor. 
Where possible, I have helped and supported residents with range of enquires and difficult 
situations. The confidential nature of the work means that I cannot outline details of 
individual cases.

I have been working and supporting to progress the work of Brackehill Park and last year 
had the children’s play area refurbished through appropriate funding and now working with 
other individuals to raise additional funds to improve Brackenhill Park.


